
 

       Moor First School 
     School Lane 

    Biddulph Moor 

      Stoke on Trent.   ST8 7HR 

Co- Headteachers: Mrs. S. J. Mayes & Mrs V Atherton 

 Tel. No. 01782 512350 

 

e-mail: headteacher@moor.staffs.sch.uk.         
 

22nd June 2022 

 

‘Farm on Wheels’ School Visit  
 

Dear Parents/Carers of Emerald class, 

 

We have arranged to have ‘The Farm on Wheels’ visit Emerald class in school on the afternoon of the Monday 

11th July.  

 

This ties in with our topic ‘On the Farm’. This will be a hands on experience for our pupils. We will have a 

donkey, goats, rabbits, turkey & ducks visit the school. There will be a talk on life on a farm and how to look 

after animals. 

 

We think you will agree this will be an amazing experience for our children.  For this to take place the cost is 

£10.90 per child. This is to be paid by ParentPay by the 7th July 2022, you must also give consent on 

ParentPay for your child to take part. However, if you are having any difficulties in paying, please let the 

office know as soon as possible.  In line with the Governors’ policy on payments and remissions, no child will 

be excluded through an inability or unwillingness to pay, but if enough payments are not received the 

workshop will not take place. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Miss A Whittaker and Mrs E Butler  
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